
 
 
August 9, 2017 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING  
 
Steven V. King 
Executive Director and Secretary  
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive S.W. 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA  98504-7250 
 
RE: DO NOT REDOCKET—Docket UE-170807—Affiliated Interest Filing—PacifiCorp 

and NV Energy, underground cable 
 
On July 14, 2017, under the provisions of RCW 80.16.020 and in accordance with WAC 480-
100-245, Pacific Power & Light Company (Pacific Power or Company), a division of 
PacifiCorp, submitted a notice of an affiliated interest transaction for the sale of 31,702 feet of 
underground distribution cable to NV Energy, Inc. (NV Energy). 
 
NV Energy subsequently decided not to move forward with this purchase.  Therefore, Pacific 
Power respectfully requests withdrawal of its notice. 
 
Please contact Jason Hoffman, Regulatory Projects Manager, at 503-331-4474 if you have any 
informal questions. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
         \s\                       
Etta Lockey 
Vice President, Regulation  
Pacific Power & Light Company 
825 NE Multnomah Street, Suite 2000 
Portland, OR 97232 
(503) 813-5701 
etta.lockey@pacificorp.com 

 


